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Summer is here in full force!  Please be careful in this hot weather.  See safety tips 

below.  We are creating a “Welcome Wagon” to welcome new neighbors.  Please let me know 
if you would like to be a part of this group - kmporter400@gmail.com


Board News

As everyone can see, lots of repair work being done on the sheds. The next big step is paint-
ing the sheds.  At the June board meeting, community involvement was encouraged by the 
board.  This means the board would like your opinion on the two colors they will pick.  The 
sheds at 100 and 101 will be painted with each color soon.  Please let the board know your 
preference.  As always, all community members are welcome to attend the board meetings - 
third Monday of each month at 6 pm.  Your community involvement makes RP2 a better place 
to live!           To pay your Monthly HOA Fee, use this link: 

HTTPS:// www.hoabankservices.com  For more information, go to FAQ on the 

riverplantation2.org website or call 615-297-2824. 


Little Free Library news :  If you have any books to donate, please feel free to drop them 
off at 605 Plantation Court.  If you need assistance, give Karen Porter a call at 
270-314-9426.


Ten Hot Weather Safety Tips:


Stay hydrated - Avoid dehydrating liquids - Wear protective clothing - Pace yourself-

Schedule frequent breaks - Avoid getting sunburn - Be alert to signs of heat-related 

illness.


Great time to get out and enjoy all Bellevue has to offer - Red Caboose Park, Farmer’s Mar-
ket - Thursdays 4 - 7, Bellevue Library and our local restaurants!


Try locally owned City Limits for some of the best salads and sandwiches around, open for 
breakfast  and lunch. 361 Clofton Dr., 615-646-0062.


What’s your favorite Bellevue restaurant ? It may show up in the next newsletter!
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